

EATONTOWN BOARD OF EDUCATION



March 8, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians:

In accordance with the 2022-2023 School Calendar, all schools will be closed on Friday, March 17, 2023 for all students in Preschool through 8th Grade in order to have a Professional Day for staff. **All schools will re-open on Monday, March 20, 2023.**

We urge you to look at our website for information regarding the Eatontown Public School District. The website is www.eatontown.org. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this schedule, please contact the principal of your child's school. Thank you for your attention and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Scott T. McCue

Superintendent of Schools

Scott J. Melue

STM:jlq